
 

Bursary open for a brighter future

The Future is Bright bursary project is open for applications to South African youth who need financial assistance for their
tertiary education. The bursary programme is run by community-focused betting operator, Hollywoodbets.
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Through this campaign, Hollywoodbets hopes to bridge the gap between high school and making many more South
Africans employable, as well as to help create growth and educational development within individuals who will form part of
the future of the economy.

“Hollywoodbets is excited to be running The Future is Bright bursary programme for the third year now in a row. Recent
statistics have shown an extremely high unemployment rate for the youth in South Africa, so we want to create positive
change with this investment. We have already had 286 students awarded bursaries through the programme and look
forward to offering this opportunity to more candidates,” said Sandisiwe Bhengu, Hollywoodbets Commercial Manager.

Applications are now open to students who need assistance with registration, tuition and unpaid university fees. Apply now
at https://mycommunity.hollywoodbets.net/the-future-is-bright-bursary-applications-now-open/
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The application period runs from 1 September to 31 October.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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